
 

 Tonight, 4 July 2023; TBA 
 

Future Programs:    
 

11 July; Club Assembly 
      Come along and have your say ���� 
18 July; Tony Ireland - NSW Club Volunteer Award 
2023 Recipient 
25 July; Jason McDermott - J & J Lawn Care / Winter 
Lawn Maintenance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Meeting of 20 June 2023 
 

President Bernard Jones welcomed all and the guest speaker William Drury and wife Gill. 

Tony Fondacaro gave the Club Service report. 

Geoff Johns, Bunnings’ BBQ, Yumaro needs one day of preparation before painting, Street Banners changed by Simon Brown, 
Ian Tibbles and Geoff Johns. 

The trailer bought from RC of Bomaderry for $2,000 (that amount was donated by them to RI) was brought by President Bernard, 
the Jumping Castle was delivered to the DLC, the trailer is ours to use, to have the StoryFest every second year. 

The guest speaker William 
Drury did his apprenticeship 
with our own member Ted 
Wild, and now owns the 
business, Ulladulla Printing 
& Signage. 
William started rugby 
refereeing the junior league, 
now he referees the 1st 
grade, including the grand 
final between Batemans Bay 
and Warilla. 
William has an executive role 
with group 7 and is on the board of the NSW referee Association. 

Sylvia and Jeff Franklin are proud grandparents of a healthy baby girl, (12 June 2023), CONGRATULATION. 
End of report 
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 July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
22 July Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
30 July Sun Milton Mollies, Bar Duties 

12-13 Aug  MUNA 
13 Aug Sun Bunnings’ BBQ 
10 Sep Sun Bunnings’ BBQ 
10 Oct  Hat Day, Lift The Lid on mental 

illness  
20-22 Oct  District Conference 

Birthdays and Anniversaries: None this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt 0407 958 516 ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If you don’t notify your non-attendance, the club will need to charge you. 
If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

 
If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, 

PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

POSITION VACANT: - Sergeant at Arms  

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com


Changeover 27 June 2023 
50 members, partners, family, friends and dignitaries attended the club’s Changeover. 
Apologies from Elaine Matthews, Liza Butler MP and Mayor Amanda Findley. 
Thank you, President Bernard Jones, for your leadership and best wishes for a more successful year 2023-24. 
Amongst the attendees; Fiona Phillips MP. Cr Mark Kitchener, PDG David Brawn, Susanne Campbell, AG Adam de 
Totth and from Ulladulla Milton Lions Club were Brian Thompson and Geoff Farrow, who presented Phil Brown with a 
‘Melvin Jones Fellowship’ which is equivalent to Rotary’s PHF recognition, congratulations Phil. 
Rotarian of the Year was awarded to Geoff Johns, congratulations. 
Thank you to DLC for an excellent meal, thank you to Avril Pryor for the tables’ decoration. 
Happy birthday Meryl Marsh, nice cake. 

  

  

  

  
 

Rotarian of 
the Year, 

Geoff Johns 

Happy 
Birthday 

Meryl 

22023-24 Board members with 
Fiona Phillips, MP 

Lions Brian Thompson 
presenting the Melvin Jones 

Fellowsgip to Phil Brown 


